
GE 25 Council 
November 14, 2005 
MEETING MINUTES 
 
Meeting Attendees:  
R. "Nish" Nishikawa, CU-B; John Cooney, CU system; John Lanning, UCD; John 
Sowell, WSC; Linda Curran, MSCD; Cristina Martinez; Alan Lamborn, CSU-FC; Jeff 
Reynolds, AIMS; Wayne Artis, PPCC; David Caldwell, UNC; Steve Roderick, FLC; 
Kimberly Thompson, CCHE; Roger Carver, CCD; and Sherrie Schneider, CCCS.  
Barbara Montgomery from CSU-P phoned in. 
 
The meeting was devoted to the revising of various gtPathways forms, (conducted in an 
effort to facilitate the successful review of courses in Feb 2006).  We were successful in 
revising the Nomination/Re-nomination Form, (J. Sowell took the lead on early, "pre-" 
revisions of the form).  We also successfully revised the AHUM category to include a 
separate sub-category of Foreign Languages (D. Caldwell of UNC took the lead on "pre-
revisions" for this area of the gtPathways).  We also revised the Content Criteria for the 
Social and Behavioral Sciences Category, (A. Lamborn and J. Reynolds took the early 
lead in revising this form prior to yesterday's meeting).   
 
We collectively (and unanimously) decided to hold a "Revising Summit", to be held this 
coming Monday, NOVEMBER 21, 2005 @ the CCHE from 9:00am to 4:00pm, (the 
phone-in option will be available for those unable to attend in person).  We decided to 
schedule the summit so that we could stay on track to complete all gtPathways form 
revisions by the end of this calendar year.  Our goal remains the same, to have all updated 
forms posted at the updated gtPathways website by the end of this semester/calendar 
year, so that the Feb '06 review can proceed with such.   
 
Please take a couple of days to provide "public commentary" on the attached revisions.  
After all gtPathways forms have been revised and formally approved they will be posted 
at the gtPathways website.  All forms, once posted, will be in a "writeable" format. 
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